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Review of “The contribution of fires to PM2.5 and population exposure in Asia Pacific” by 

Lu et al. 

 

General Comments 

I appreciate the work that the authors have put into revising the manuscript and responding to 

my previous comments. The authors have thoroughly addressed my concerns. The manuscript 

is well-structured and complete, and I believe it is suitable for publication in Atmospheric 

Chemistry and Physic once it is approved by other reviewers. 


